
 
 
 
 
 

MAXIMISING YOUR CHILD’S POTENTIAL IN ENGLISH 
 

Thursday 21st March 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to invite you and your child to a special event that we are hosting on Thursday 21st March.   
 
This event will give you the chance to: 
 

 Learn more about the GCSE Literature exam and what will be expected of your child.   

 Learn some effective revision strategies and have a go yourself. 

 Enable you to help maximise your child’s potential in their GCSE English Literature exam. 
 
During the event, you will: 
 

 Be given free revision resources. 

 Be given copies of texts if you have not already received them. 

 Be able to buy revision guides. 
 

Upon arrival, please register in the main foyer (through reception).  The event will be held in the main hall 

and start at 6.00pm, lasting for approximately an hour. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child and we hope the evening will prove to be both useful and 

successful. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr Warner-Lynn 

Deputy Head Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to the trip box in reception 

 

*I will/ will not be able to attend the MAXIMISING YOUR CHILD’S POTENTIAL IN ENGLISH event  

 

on Thursday 21st March 2019 
 
 

 
Name of student_________________________________ English teacher______________________ 
 
Signature_________________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

*Please delete appropriately  


